
To Maryland General Assembly, 

 
Please vote no on HB 1171. This bill is an outrageous danger to our future as a human 
race! The mental, emotional and physical health and well being of innocent pre-born, 
young children and adolescents are at grave risk should this bill pass. Who will protect 
the vulnerable? I beg you to vote no. 

 
Respectfully, 

Katherine Gluvna 


